
 Last Month in Southport

Happy Fall! The leaves are changing and so are things around Southport. Some of the highlights 
from September were:
•	Southport sponsored and attended the fourth annual Geno Romanow Memorial Par 3 Challenge 

at the Portage Golf Club on September 15th. Southport is an active supporter of the Portage 
Terriers in our community and is proud to provide the Central Plains RecPlex as the official 
home dryland training facility for the hockey team. 

•	A Southport team attended the Portage Chamber Women in Business Wine & Nine Golf 
Tournament on September 21st. It was a great day of networking with other Women in Business 
and supporting the Chamber. 

•	Taking off with excitement, Southport added a new EV to its fleet ahead of the 2024 Manitoba 
Airshow. The BOLT will be cruising around Southport promoting the 2024 Manitoba Airshow. 

•	Due to construction of the new Southport Admin 
building, Four Winds Cultural Centre will be closed 
until further notice.

•	Southport’s gate guard, the CT-114 Tutor that proudly 
greeted visitors to the community, has been removed 
and stored safely ahead of the construction of the new 
administrative building.

•	Southport representatives attended the SWIFT Airfield Conference and Tradeshow in Winnipeg. 
The three-day event featured speakers from across Canada discussing industry enhancements, 
challenges and new technologies. This conference is a great opportunity to network, learn and 
engage with colleagues regarding airport and airfield services.

Stay informed through Southport’s social media accounts for tenant information, events, and 
community news.
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Stay in the Loop at Southport!
Stay informed through Southport's social 
media accounts for tenant information, events, 
community news, and construction updates.

Southport Supports Education!

Southport proudly supports its community 
by committing to donate 1% of all annual 
revenues earned back into the community and 
throughout the region at large by means of a 
Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) Program. 

Since 2020, this has resulted in over $200,000 
being given back to the community.

As a part of this CSR Program, Southport 
distributes thousands of dollars every year to 
students pursuing post-secondary education. 
This year, Southport awarded its annual 
$500 Commercial Scholarship, Employee 
Scholarship and Community Scholarships.

Congratulations to Commercial Scholarship 
recipient Blake Roberts, Employee Scholarship 
recipients Colin Talbot and Brooklyn Buhler, 
and Community Scholarship recipient Maria 
Walder! 

Southport wishes you success continued 
success in pursuing your post-secondary 
education.

Barker Suites Open House - October 26th

Barker Suites will open its doors for 
an exclusive Resident Open House on 
Thursday, October 26th. Southport Residents 
will be taken on tours of Barker Suites to 
see the unique accommodation options 
that they have right in their backyard. Stay 
tuned for more Open Houses happening in 
and around Southport!

 Events

KF Aerospace / 3CFFTS Hosts Family Day

On Saturday, September 16th, KF Aerospace hosted their annual Family Day. This was a day to 
show their appreciation to all their staff and families. The day involved an opportunity to fly in one 
of four aircrafts that are flown at Southport (ie. Grob, King Air, Bell 206 Helicopter, and Bell 412 
Helicopter). Southport participated in the event by handing out refreshing ice cream sandwiches 
and water for all participants!

National Day of Truth & Reconciliation

September 30th marks the National Day of Truth and Reconciliation and Orange Shirt Day to 
commemorate the children sent to residential schools. Southport acknowledges the trauma 
inflicted on the survivors of the residential school system and the trauma that still exists among 
the many generations within families and communities that followed. Southport staff recognized 
Orange Shirt Day at the Four Winds Cultural Centre. 
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 Discount Day a Huge Success

Central Plains RecPlex held its annual Fall discount days on Wednesday, September 13th – Friday, 
September 15th. For the first time, Discount Days were held over three days! 

During these three days, all new and renewed memberships were 20% off! This year we sold 115 
new memberships! A record setting three days! We would like to thank all members who renewed 
their memberships on Discount Days and welcome all new members to the Central Plains RecPlex!
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Stay on Track!
Stay informed through Central Plains 
RecPlex's social media accounts for facility 
updates, events, and promotions.

The Recreation Report

Weddings at 
Southport Golf Club

Choosing the perfect venue is one of the 
most important decisions when planning 
your wedding.
Southport Golf Club offers the perfect 
backdrop for couples who love golf or 
being outdoors, providing breathtaking 
scenery with unique surroundings. Ideal 
for small, intimate weddings or a large 
celebration with family and friends, 
Southport Golf Club will help capture 
your special moment in time.

Share this with someone recently 
engaged who hasn’t found their dream 
venue yet!
Go to Southportgolfclub.ca for more 
details. 
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Stay in the Swing of Things!
Stay informed through Southport Golf Club’s 
social media account for facility updates, 
events, and promotions.
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 2023 Golf Season Comes to an End

Southport Golf Club would like to thank all the guests and members that visited the course, 
clubhouse, and driving range throughout the 2023 golf season! 

In addition, Southport Golf Club would also like to thank 
all hole and driving range sponsors for making this season 
successful and looks forward to seeing everyone in the 
spring for another great golf season!

Follow Southport Golf Club on Facebook and visit 
the website for the latest updates, including Early Bird 
promotions!

 Southport Employee Sports Day

On Friday, September 8th, Southport staff enjoyed an 
afternoon at the Golf Course or at the RecPlex challenging 
their fellow Southport colleagues. 

Teams completed in Golf, Rock Climbing, Bowling and 
bucket ball. It was a great afternoon of fun and team 
building! 
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